
Shellfish Conservation Committee 
November 4, 2019 
Bristol Town Hall 

 
Committee Members present:  Scott Burke, David Cheney, Steve Lackovic, Ronald Poland, Steve 
Termine 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:30pm. 
 
Minutes 
The minutes of October 7 were approved unanimously. 
 
Student Licenses/Ordinance Amendments 
There was brief discussion on the transitioning of student licenses to adult licenses when the 
student turns 18 and is no longer enrolled in school.  Area biologist H. Annis has been contacted.  
She has referred the matter to Shellfish Management Director, D. Nault of DMR.  The 
committee will wait for a response before moving forward with any ordinance changes. 
 
Conservation 
The committee awaits results from FB Environmental for DNA analysis of water samples taken 
over the summer months.  Bizarro will contact them to find out when they are available for 
reporting their findings to the committee. 
It was decided to not pursue any seed transplanting over the next few months. 
The committee unanimously agreed to open the municipal closure in Pemaquid River (including 
Schoolhouse Cove) from January 1 to May 1, 2020. 
 
Adjournment at 8:02pm.  The next meeting will be held on Monday, December 2 @ 6:30pm.  
Agenda items to include:  ordinance amendments, update on the Pemaquid River Watershed 
Project. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Steve Lackovic 
David Cheney 


